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Getting Down to Business 

n fact, that was the agenda. We installed a couple of new officers, retained others, 

and enjoyed a beautiful second day of summer. 

 We celebrated Paul Miragliuolo’s birthday. Ken Nagle gave a Happy$ for 

NAPA moving into the heretofore vacant building next to Eastern Maine Community 

College.  

 In his exit address, President Ken Huhn a theme for this year is to “rebuild the 

club.” He mentioned his visits to clubs in the region, and that the Blefast Rotary has a 

growing membership ad a very healthy bank account. He added that “we’re doing well.”  

 David Zelz won the weekly drawing and Ken Nagle won the Joker’s Wild, which he 

deposited in the Polio Plus account.  

 As Ken Huhn passed the gavel to our new president, Larry Diehl, he noted that the 

instrument has been calling meetings to order since 1989. Larry’s “cabinet” includes 

President elect – Paul Miragliuolo, Secretary - Karen Schaller, Treasurer – Craig 

Costello and Past-President – Ken Huhn.  Larry posed questions: what do we want the 

club to look like as we move forward? Continue to meet weekly? Have guest speakers for 

each meeting? “We are a service organization,” he said. “We need to create energy, 

create an activity buzz.” The general sense of members about meeting frequency echoes 

June Kontio’s request that we meet each week. “It builds it into our regular routines.” 

Next week we will welcome Deb Neuman, president of the Bangor Region Chamber of 

Commerce. 
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